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Dear Patient,


The healthcare team at Pawnee Valley Community Hospital is dedicated to providing exceptional care to our patients.  Patients who have received exceptional care often ask if there is a special way to thank their caregivers.  A sincere thank you can go a long way, but there are times when “thank you” doesn’t seem like enough.


The HealthCare Stars program is designed for those special moments when you would like to do more.  Your gift not only recognizes the people who cared for you, it directly supports the care they provide by purchasing new equipment, technology and supporting new initiatives.   


We would like to invite you, as a recent recipient of our services, to be a partner in assuring exceptional care.  A gift to the HealthCare Stars program helps by improving and expanding services and continuing to provide state-of-the-art care in our area. Our communities deserve the best health care and at Pawnee Valley Community Hospital providing quality care is our highest priority.  However, the cost of quality programs and services is increasing due to the changing needs of our area and the increasing demand for new services and technology.  Because Pawnee Valley Community Hospital is a not-for-profit hospital, financing of some programs, services and equipment cannot be provided by patient revenues.  


To become our partner simply fill out and return the form and your optional financial gift in the enclosed envelope.  If it was a specific doctor, nurse, staff member or volunteer who especially touched your life or the life of a loved, let us know.  We would be happy to recognize them with a HealthCare Stars pin that symbolizes their exceptional commitment to patient care.  Large or small, all gifts will support our mission and be a great encouragement to our staff.  


Thank you for considering becoming a partner in quality healthcare.


Sincerely,





Julie Bugner-Smith


Pawnee Valley Community Hospital Foundation


Julie.bugnersmith@haysmed.com





P.S.  All donations to the Pawnee Valley Community Hospital Foundation, a not-for-profit organization, are tax deductible and will be used to benefit our area.  














Note: If you don’t want to be contacted for fundraising efforts, you must notify the Pawnee Valley Community Hospital Foundation in writing at 923 Carroll Avenue, Larned, KS 67550, call Julie at 620-285-8632  or contact 


or by email at Julie.bugnersmith@haysmed.com
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